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May 25,2017

Mrs. Maureen Feeney
City Clerk
Boston City Hall, Room 601

Boston, MA 02201

Dear Clerk Feeney:

This is to notiry members of the public that the location for the Wednesday Council Meetings
scheduled on 07/1212017,0810212017 ,08/23/2017, and 09/13D017 has been changed to the
Historic Faneuil Hall located at I Faneuil Hall Square, Boston, MA 02109.

Please visit our website www.boston.eov/departrnents/city-council to get updates on the
renovation and/or Council meeting changes. You may also visit the City's public meeting
notices website at rvrw.boston.sov/oublic-notices. Ifyou have any questioDs or want further
information, please contact us at 617-635-3M0.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu
Presidenl
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This change is due to the Ianella Chamber being renovated this Summer to make it more
accessible to all members of the public. The Council meetings will continue to be broadcast live
on Comcast 8/RCN 82 or streamed at www.boston.gov/ciw-council-tv.
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